
17. ARMAGH STREET CYCLE ROUTE PROJECT 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Alix Newman, Cycle Planning Officer, on the cycle facilities project 

for Armagh Street. 
 
 The Committee noted the content of the report and the recommendations from the Hagley/Ferrymead 

Community Board meeting of 1 November 2000.   
 
 It was agreed that consideration of the report be deferred to the next meeting of the Committee on 28 November 

2000 and that the opportunity be taken to meet on 27 November 2000 with the Hagley/Ferrymead Community 
Board to discuss the matter further. 


